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HTA Review Implementation Advisory Group – Communique 2 October 2025
Communique – 2 October Meeting
Meeting 9
The Implementation Advisory Group (IAG) convened for its ninth meeting on 2 October 2025 in a virtual format.  
The Chair noted he had received correspondence sent to the Minister on behalf of 70 patient organisations. Ms Nicole Millis and Ms Kirsten Pilatti also noted their organisations were signatories to this letter. 
Members noted since their last meeting, the IAG had agreed to hold a series of webinars in the week commencing 6 October 2025. These webinars will be identical and provide an opportunity to update stakeholders on the IAG’s work and seek feedback on their draft implementation roadmap. Invitations have been distributed directly to the following cohorts:
· Participants in the HTA Review consultations 1 and 2
· Attendees to previous IAG consumer webinars in March and August
· Organisations the Chair has formally met with (as reported in meeting #8).
A registration link has also been published on the IAG’s website and members were encouraged to distribute the invitation to their networks. 
Members noted the webinars were scheduled during the school holiday period and that registration was only open for a short time. This was necessary to meet the IAG’s agreed timelines for its key deliverables. The Chair advised he would acknowledge this at the beginning of each webinar.
Members reviewed an updated version of the roadmap infographic to reflect changes since the last meeting. The roadmap infographic will be shared with stakeholders for feedback at the webinars next week. 
Members discussed the approach to the upcoming webinars. They noted there was significant interest, with over 130 registrations received as of 2 October.  
Members noted once webinars are completed, a short survey would be distributed to attendees to seek formal feedback. The group agreed they would consider consolidated stakeholder feedback at their next meeting.
Members agreed the next meeting would be held virtually later in October 2025, with the date to be scheduled out-of-session. 
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